
 

 

Monica Washington 
 
 
From:   Monica Washington [mwashington@rcs.org] 
Sent:   Wednesday, August 25, 2023 10:36 PM 
To:   Joan Diaz [ansleymommy@gmail.com] 
Subject:  Nimble Minds Curriculum  
Attachments:   
 

Mrs. Diaz, 

Thank you for sharing this information. It is so nice to hear updates about Adams Elementary 
alums. We are proud of Ansley. 

Thanks, 

Monica Washington, Ed.D. 
Principal 
Adams Elementary 
 
 
On Sunday, Tuesday, August 24, 2023 at 7:58 PM CDT, Joan Diaz <ansleymommy@gmail.com 
> wrote: 
 
 
Dr. Washington, 
 
I know you probably don’t know who I am, but my daughter, Ansley, came through Adams 
Elementary about 10 years ago. I just dropped her off in her dorm room at college for her 
freshman year. I know this sounds crazy, but I owe her success to Mrs. Simms at Adams 
Elementary. Mrs. Simms instilled a love for learning in her years ago that still burns today. She 
is the best teacher I have ever seen. Adams Elementary is so lucky to have her! She made such 
an impact on my family that I felt compelled to email you all these years later! 
 
We love Mrs. Simms! She is the greatest! 
 
Sincerely,  
Joan Diaz 
 
 


